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UNITED STATES y,gg,

[, NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION g,

9 : REGION il*- g ,g
'8 101 MARIETT A ST., N.W., SUITE 31004 O
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.

ATLANTA, G EORGIA 30303j
***** FEB 41990

In Reply Refer To: ,

RII:MJG |

50-566/79-18
50-567/79-18

.

. ,.

Tennessee Valley Authority
Attn: H. G. Parris

Manager of Power
500A Chestnut Street Tower II
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

e
,

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of January 23, 1980, informing us of steps you f
have taken to correct the item of noncompliance concerning activities under r

NRC Construction Permit Nos. CPPR-172 and CPPR-173 brought to your attention
in our Ictter of December 28, 1979. We have examined your corrective actions
and have no further questions at this time.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

;/' c/' - -

g' Jack C. Bryant, Acting Chief
Reactor Construction and Engineering

Support Branch

cc: J. F. Cox
400 Commerce Street
W10C131 C-K
Knoxville, Tennessee 37902

,

'

M. M. Price, Project Manager
Post Office Box 2000 ,

Iuka, Mississippi 38852

D. L. Terrill, Project Engineer
400 Chestnut Street Tower II
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

:
'cc's continued on page 2 '
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E. G. Beasicy
Tennessee Valley Authority
309 Crant's Building
Knoxville, Tennessee 37902
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